
From: DJ Tedesco <DJ.Tedesco@ibtx.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 5:16 PM
To: TownCouncil Mailbox <towncouncil@crgov.com>
Subject: Encore Project

Mayor Jason Gray, Mayor Pro Tem Jason Bower, Council Members Jess Loan, James Townsend, Kevin 
Bracken, Caryn Johnson, and George Teal,

I am unable to attend this evening’s town council meeting.  

I am a resident of Castle Rock and partial owner of a business located in downtown Castle Rock.

I fully support the Encore Project and request that each of you approve all measures necessary so that 
construction of this project can commence.

Thank you in advance,

DJ Tedesco 
Market President 
NMLS# 704776
501 Wilcox Street
Castle Rock, CO 80104
DJ.Tedesco@ibtx.com
303­531­5701 Phone
303­814­1456 Fax
https://www.independent­bank.com
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